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April 24, 2014 
 
 
Gee Lee 
1088 Conway Street 
Saint Paul MN 55106 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for Property at 1088 Conway Street 
 
Dear Mr. Lee: 
 
This is to confirm that on April 15, 2014, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 6, 2014 at 1:30 
p.m. to further discuss the ceiling heights in the 2nd floor rooms.  She indicated she 
needed better dimensions of the ceiling height and that City inspector will come out to 
measure.  I believed the inspection has been done; however, it will need to be reviewed 
by the hearing on May 6. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 George Niemeyer (email) 
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